
  

   
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

To all youth foster families and foster family applicants and intermediate 
resources in the Montérégie 

 

Hi, 

 

Please have a look at the new Internet site « École ouverte » [Open School].  We except you to 
continue school activities, so the kids you foster can complete their learnings despite the current 
COVID-19 situation. The internet site «École ouverte » is the recommended tool : 

 

https://www.ecoleouverte.ca/en/ 
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